Women's Help Center

Baby Bottle Fundraising Campaign

A Bounty for Babies Baby Bottle Fundraising Campaign is a wonderful and easy
way for churches, church groups, schools and religious education classes to pro-
mote the pro-life ministry and help needy families throughout our community.
Campaigns typically run 3-4 weeks.

Women's Help Center provides:

e Themed baby bottles to be filled with loose change
e Bulletin inserts for churches

e Fliers and posters for schools and religious education classes
to post and to send home to parents.

We make it easy for you!

Some schools find it fun to organize a contest between classes and grade levels.
The winning class(es) will win a free pizza party or ice cream social (whichever
the school prefers), courtesy of Women’s Help Center. This is a great way to teach
children and teens about giving, and protecting the sanctity of life.

Representatives from Women’s Help Cenfer are also available fo speak fo your
congregation, group or students about our ministry.

Please call or email Cynthia at 904-398-5143 or
cmjohnson@whcjax.com for more information or to
schedule your campaign!

A little change can help save babies and lead to BIG changes in the lives of families in need!




